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On behalf of the Oregon Board of Dentistry (OBD), | want to thank you for the
opportunity to testify regarding House Bill 2130.

The Oregon Board of Dentistry is in support of House Bill 2130 as well as House
Bill 2120 and House Bill 2124 which are incorporated in House Bill 2130.

The Board believes that these changes will provide for improvements,
efficiencies and potential costs savings to the OBD which is one of the four
Health Care Regulatory Boards that are currently using the HPSP Program.

| would be happy to answer any of the Committee’s questions regarding the
proposed changes and how they would impact the OBD.



